
Pontiac Christian School
October 14, 2016 Newsletter

”Have I not commanded you? Be strong and courageous. 
Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the Lord your God will be with you wherever you go.” Joshua 1:9

Thank You to our chapel speaker, Pastor David Heath, from River of Life Outreach in Meadows

NEXT WEEK  
Oct 15 PCS Pool Party Benefit (& Kaylie's B-day)
Oct 18 Report Cards
Oct 20 Dessert Days ORDERS/MONEY DUE
Oct 20 Parent/Teacher Conferences
Oct 21 No School, P/T Conf.
Oct 20/21 NO HOT LUNCH

UPCOMING EVENTS  
Oct 29 10mile Hike – @ Starved Rock
Nov 3-5 Jr High – Creation Museum/Ark Encounter Trip
Nov 9 Vision & Hearing Screening
Nov 14-18 Samaritan's Purse – Shoebox Collection Week
Nov 18 Fall Fest
Nov 24-25 No School, Thanksgiving
Dec 4 Jake's Boys Music Ministry Concert
Dec 9 Christmas Concert
Dec 10 Cookie & Candy Walk
Dec 15 5th-8th Bell Ringing
Dec 20 End of 2nd Quarter
Dec21-Jan3  Christmas Break
Jan 4 No School, Teacher Improvement

THINGS TO KNOW
PCS Pool Party Benefit and Birthday Celebration – Tomorrow, Saturday, October 15th, 6pm-8pm
Flyers went home a couple of weeks ago!  Basically everyone is invited, children under 1st grade require a parent.  Any 
student who does not attend Pontiac Christian School, needs to have a parent present if they are under 14yrs old.  This is a 
benefit.  Donations are being collected in lieu of admission.  Suggestions (paper towels, bleach wipes, dish soap, hand soap, 
and multi-purpose copy paper).  Since this event is sponsored by Tom & Betty McClain, we are also celebrating Kaylie 
Rayburn's birthday party.  Enjoy!!

DESSERT DAYS ….. has begun!           Pies, Cheesecakes, & Cinnamon Rolls
Flyers went home this week.  Individual goal is 15 orders.  Students start receiving prizes after their first TWO orders.  Orders
and money are due next Thursday, October 20th.  Pickup info will be determined after orders are collected.  
Please contact Sharon Dial with questions!

Hike-A-Thon is approaching!!
We are two weeks away!!  Work on getting your sponsors!  Once students
reach $1000 cumulatively, we can start talking about prizes!  Remember our
last hike was only 5 months ago, might be a good idea to ask new people!  It
is going to be colder, think layers!  Long pants, light jacket.  Gloves & ear
protection are a good to get started, but are the first to go when you warm up. 
Check your shoes now!  New shoes need to be broken in BEFORE hike day!

CONCERT @ PCS!  Sun., Dec. 4th, 2016 ….. Jake's Boys Music Ministry – http://www.jakesboys.org

Mon - Typing
Tues - PE, Music K-1-2-7-8
Wed - Art, Music 3-4-5-6
Thur - PE
Fri - Spanish

KITCHEN WISH LIST
1) THREE large aluminum frying pans (skillets)
(without non-stick coating)

2) SIX large non-coated cookie sheets

3) DOZEN small red dish-wash clothes
and DOZEN medium red hand towels
(for food preparation use only, other towels will 
be used to clean the lunch tables, or for other 
general cleaning)

4) TWO small red buckets for sanitizing solution

5) SEVERAL big spoons, serving spoons 
(slotted & unslotted) and tongs of all sizes

Thurs., Oct 20
Parent-Teacher
CONFERENCES

Schedule yours today!

Board Blurb
If you are looking for an opportunity to show PCS 
staff how much they are appreciated, please 
consider providing a meal for them the evenings of 
parent-teacher conferences! There is a sign-up sheet
on the table at the School's entrance, or you can 
contact the School directly. 

http://www.jakesboys.org/

